
2016-2017 EEO PUBLIC FILE REPORT 
 

This EEO Public File Report is prepared for the reporting period commencing June 1, 
2016 through May 31, 2017 (the “Reporting Period”), covering the station employment 
unit (“SEU”) that includes the following radio stations:   

KSVC(AM), Richfield, UT (Fac. ID 41897)     KKUT(FM), Mt. Pleasant, UT (Fac. ID 41895) 
KWUT(FM), Elsinore, UT (Fac. ID 72224)     KLGL(FM), Salina, UT (Fac. ID 181075) 
KMTI(AM), Manti, UT (Fac. ID 59035)    KMGR(FM), Nephi, UT (Facility ID 72769)  
KMXD(FM), Monroe, UT (Fac. ID 164258)   KUTC(FM), Gunnison, UT (Facility ID 65377)1 

 
No vacancies for full-time positions occurred during the Reporting Period.  Accordingly, 
there is no data to report with respect to full-time vacancies or recruitment sources 
utilized during the Reporting Period.  The recruitment sources to be used for future full-
time vacancies will include some or all of the following: 

--Workforce Services, Manti and Richfield, UT 
--LDS Employment Services, Ephraim, UT 
--Website postings on www.midutahradio.com and other 
   websites designed to promote broadcast jobs 
--Richfield Reaper (newspaper ads) 
--Sanpete Messenger (newspaper ads) 
--Over-the-air announcements on SEU stations 

The SEU engaged in the following outreach initiatives during the Reporting Period: 

- A representative of the SEU attended the Utah Broadcasters Association Job Fair 
held at the Salt Lake City campus of the University of Utah on March 8, 2017.  
Information about the SEU was provided to attendees, and resumes from potential 
job candidates were collected. 

- As part of the SEU’s ongoing internship program with Snow College, Ephraim, Utah, a 
student from Snow College interned with the SEU from August 2016 through April 
2017.  

- The SEU has an additional high school internship program for students from Manti 
High School, Manti, UT.  During the Reporting Period, two high school students 
participated in an after-school hours internship with the SEU, and one high school 
student participated in a pre-school hours internship with the SEU.   

                                                 
1 All stations are licensed to Sanpete County Broadcasting Co. (“SCBC”).  Facility ID 72769 (now KMGR, formerly 

KUDE) was included in the SEU as of January 31, 2017, on which date SCBC purchased the station pursuant to 

prior FCC consent.  Facility 65377 (now KUTC, formerly KMGR) was previously included in the SEU because its 

programming was brokered by SCBC under a time brokerage agreement.  However, SCBC purchased that station on 

April 19, 2017, pursuant to prior FCC consent. 

http://www.midutahradio.com/

